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BOM Meeting February 2017 

 
 Work completed on ditches to improve road visibility. 

 Work ongoing in trying to secure an accountant to certify accounts. 

 Possibility of forming a Parents Association. General meeting of all 

parents to be held in April at which a member of the National Parents 

Association would outline procedure to take. 

 Green Schools: Children attended workshops on energy conservation 

sponsored by Offaly County Council. 

 Parent Teacher meetings 16th. Feb. 

 Approval given to Mrs. Mary O’ Brien to extend her career break for one 

more year. 

 Board furnished with analysis of test results from first round of 

standardised testing. 

 Building project nearing completion. 

 Grounds would be levelled and reseeded when weather improves. 

 Official blessing of extension would be held in June. 

 New model for allocation of resources to schools for special education 

would come into place. All schools would hold resources allocated at 

present until 2019. 

 Quotes to be sought to install night/ day security lights to the front of the 

school. 

 Anti-Bullying: Annual Checklist completed. 

 Child Protection: Annual Checklist completed. 

 Child Protection/ Anti Bullying: Principal’s Report to Board of 

Management minuted. 


